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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

   
Vendor Applications Now Open for 2021 Bazaar After Dark® Event 

  
APPLETON, Wis. (March 15, 2021) – The Fox Cities Chamber of Commerce is now 
accepting vendor applications for its 2021 Bazaar After Dark® night market in Neenah on 
Wednesday, July 28 from 5-10 p.m. Applications will be accepted March 15-April 30. Nearly 100 
vendors are able to showcase and/or sell their unique work at the event.  
 
Interested vendors should review additional information at 

https://foxcitieschamber.com/community/bazaar-after-dark-vendors/. The cost to 
participate in Bazaar After Dark® is $75. All vendors must apply. Past participation does not 
guarantee acceptance. Fees will be refunded at the sole discretion of the Fox Cities Chamber if 
the event is canceled due to COVID-19. A health and safety review will be conducted later this 
spring as the July 28 is currently considered tentative due to ongoing COVID-19 concerns. 
 
Bazaar After Dark® is an inclusive, family-friendly street market event. Attendees can expect to 
enjoy food, live art, local business participation, live music, and a pet-welcoming atmosphere. 
The Fox Cities Chamber announced March 4 that it would proceed with planning for one Bazaar 
After Dark® event for 2021 after two markets were canceled in 2020 due to COVID-19. The 
location of one of the canceled markets was South Commercial Street in Neenah, which is the 
location for the July 28 market. 
 
For more information about applying to be a vendor, contact Katie Gaffney at the Fox Cities 
Chamber at kgaffney@foxcitieschamber.com.  
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